September 17, 2021

RE: Letter of support for the application to build a garden suite at 224 Robertson Street

To the Mayor and Council of the City of Victoria,

We are writing this letter to indicate our support for Madeleine McPherson's application for a dedicated development permit to build a garden suite in the backyard of her property at 224 Robertson Street. We reside directly next door (to the south) of Madeleine at 220 Robertson Street. Given the distance between the proposed garden suite and our house, as well as the landscaping that obscures sightlines from the garden suite to our house, we do not have any privacy concerns at this time. As far as we are concerned, Madeleine's proposal maintains the privacy of both our backyard and house. We wish Madeleine the best of luck with her application.

Best

Scott Lapin

The residents of 220 Robertson Street, Victoria